
 

 

 STAFF REPORT 

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of proposal by Techline Sports Lighting    

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure Services  

STAFF CONTACT: Daron Trussell, Director of Parks and Leisure Services  

 
 

 RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approving a proposal with Techline Sports Lighting for additional lighting at the Optimist 

Youth Complex.  

 

 BACKGROUND:  

Techline Sports lighting installed lighting for all baseball/softball fields with Stephenville City Park in 

2022/2023 and did not include the Optimist Youth Complex. At the time this complex was not in use for 

tournament play and was excluded from the project. Since, this complex has been added for tournament play 

and needs lighting to attract additional teams to Stephenville for tournaments.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY:  

The total project cost is $229,000 and includes all materials, delivery and installation. The project is 

funded from 2022 Bond Proceeds.  

 

 


